
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
10/6/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. _1 4294-2025’ 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, October 6, 2025 3:44 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: NO on Dukes 27% increase 

Please, add to docket 20240173. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> 
Sent: Monday, October 06, 2025 3:07 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: NO on Dukes 27% increase 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 20240173 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: D Davis <ddavis.stpete@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 6, 2025 11:23 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: NO on Dukes 27% increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Utility: Duke 
Dispute: Paying twice as much for electric in FL as NC home. Duke wants to raise price 27% in Florida 
Name: Denise Davis 
Addr: 
210 5th Ave S #103, St Pete FL 33701 
1420 nth St Dr NW #1, Hickory NC 28601 
Phone: 727.480.2393 
Description: Listed under dispute 

On Fri, Oct 3, 2025 at 1:47PM Consumer Contact <Contact@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 

10/3/25 

Dear D Davis 

This email is in response to your recent inquiry to the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC). 

It would be beneficial if you could provide the following information: 

- The name of the Utility in question 
- The amount in dispute 
- The name on the account 
- The account number 
- The complete address (city, state, zip) on the account 
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- A telephone number where the customer can be reached 
- A brief description of the service or billing problem 

You may send this information to me by reply e-mail or at the address and/or fax number listed below. 

Sincerely, 

Consina Griffin-Greaux - Analyst II 
Office of Consumer Assistance 
contact@psc.state.fl.us 
Toll Free - 800-342-3552 
Toll Free Fax 800-5 11-0809 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the 
media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

- Original Message-
From: D Davis <ddavis.stpete@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 2, 2025 10:04 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: NO on Dukes 27% increase 

I also have a home in North Carolina and my bill is half of my Florida bill. 
The NC sq footage is twice as much as my Florida condo which is 410 sq ft. 

My Florida bill is about $50/mo. 
I keep the temp at 79* in the summer. 
I live on the 1st floor and am surrounded by other units. 
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